
Second Grade Newsletter

Week of Jan. 18

The purpose of this newsletter is to provide you with some insight as to what is happening in our busy second grade

classroom. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free contact me by phone, email, or note.

E: gasau@stjohnsracine.org P: 262-488-1869

Upcoming Week Reminders:

Monday January 24

Tuesday January 25      memory

Wednesday January 26      chapel

Thursday January 27      memory, library books due

Friday January 28      early release, math and reading logs due

Literacy

We read Mr.Tanen’s Tie Trouble and continue to work on our comprehension skills. Homophones

were our focus for the week as well as syllables. When to double the consonant when adding -ed or -ing

was also practiced. Our prefix for this week was “re.” More practice with this prefix will continue next

week. In writing, we brainstormed why various animals in pictures were cranky. This will lead into our new

writing piece for next week.

Math

We began subtraction with and without regrouping. Next week will be our last week of mixed

addition.

Science

This week we learned about air and water pollution.

Religion

In the story about Jesus healing The Ten Lepers God shows us His love by displaying the power of

His son to heal and forgive our sins.. From reading Jesus brings the Widow’s Son to Life, we are given a

sign of Jesus’ compassion. It proves that Jesus is more powerful than death and the grave.

Art

We did a directive drawing of a cardinal.

Secure in Your Arms
The Lord is my light and my salvation; whom shall I fear? The Lord is the stronghold of my life; of whom  shall I be afraid?" Psalm 27:1

SJL Mission Statement: Preparing and educating God’s children for life-long learning to Christ.

*Please see the back for Lutheran School’s week dress up days.



Lutheran School’s Week

Monday: Spirit Day-Wear your blue and white to show your Cougar spirit!

Tuesday: Twin Day- In order to make everyone feel included we ask that your second grader wear their

favorite Skittle color. They will find their twin when they come to school!

Wednesday: Dress to Impress- Dress your very best! Remember we will still go outside.

Thursday: Scrabble Day-Each child will be getting a white shirt and a letter will be drawn on it at

school.

Friday: Pajama Day-Wear your pajamas and you can bring a stuffed animal.


